
 

  

 

**Traffic Advisory** 

 

GAINESVILLE, Fla. – FDOT is planning a traffic shift on eastbound Northwest 39th Avenue (State 

Road 222) between Northwest 57th Terrace and Northwest 53rd Street from Friday, Mar. 14 at 8 

p.m. to Monday, Mar. 17 at 6:30 a.m., weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

Eastbound traffic will be shifted to the inside lane of the roadway while crews perform 

pavement repair operations in the outside lane and paved shoulder. The bicycle lane on 

Northwest 39th Avenue will be temporarily closed, and bicyclists will use the inside travel lane 

until the work is completed and the bicycle lane is restored. 

 

Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com or download the FL511 app. 
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinkprotect.cudasvc.com%2Furl%3Fa%3Dhttps%253a%252f%252fwww.FL511.com%26c%3DE%2C1%2CtRKsu4AdnDpDhuI3fklyNzi8O7DeTC9U44JwXXabWPcZFKnDZFgR30tWulc0lcJbmePwPL3BTX5zM3IJxYj3uqsCZg4FSEods4OW6xw_ZwWJ8TLQ%26typo%3D1%26ancr_add%3D1&data=05%7C02%7CAllen.Nelson%40dot.state.fl.us%7C0fdd1a12797c4be23a5c08dd6243a23d%7Cdb21de5dbc9c420c8f3f8f08f85b5ada%7C0%7C0%7C638774764821931838%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=d7zaX41gtQNnN9qqHmMWTtQp%2BH2Wx2YBcc5AJ0zBuL4%3D&reserved=0

